
         March 26, 2017  

  

Hello Family, 

 

1.  We come to you with some more exciting news!!!!  Saturday night we are 
going to dress in the roaring 20’s look or the great gatsby look.  the 
colors will remain Red, White & Black.  To give you an idea, some pictures 
are below.  Join us if you so desirer.  We are looking forward to having an 
exciting time. 

                                      

 

 

2. All family reunion forms must be returned to the hosting committee for 
several reasons.  Just to name a few: 
1.  Head count to Westgate for the meals 
2.  To make your name badges 
3.  Any surprises, etc. 
 

3. We can’t express this enough, the deadline is april 15th, also the tax          
deadline for your reunion fee, room reservation fee and short set fee.  
The short set is one price.  The reason the top is separate from the 
bottom is if you need to choose a small top and larger bottom or the 
reverse or need the same size for top and bottom. 

  

4. The softball game is on!!!!!!!!!!  It will be the ivery south against the ivery 
north.  We have 7 baseball gloves, bases, bats, balls and other 



equipment.  If someone have their own glove, please bring it.  Start 
thinking about who will be the manager for your team. 

 

We the committee are so excited and looking forward to having you come to the 
2017 reunion.  We have a lot planned and want you really to enjoy yourselves.  
Can wait to see you in July. 

   

Your hosting committee 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 


